
Loowit Brewing Company
507 Columbia St
www.loowitbrewing.com

Dates of project: 2015-2016
$$$ Dollars Spent: $6000
“The space definitely looks more professional now. With 
a new beautiful lit sign outside, it’s much easier to see 

where we are from down the street.”
-Devon Bray and Tom Poffenroth

Word on the Street 
is an exciting facade improvement project for 

downtown business owners run by VDA’s Economic 
Vitality Committee. 

To find out how your business can get involved, 
contact director@vdausa.org.

@loowitbrewing @loowitbrewing


